
Fred V. Grau
P. O. Box AA
College Park, MD 20740

Dear Mike,
Please express to all concerned my deep

appreciation for the handsome Honorary Membership
Award for 1975. Coincidentally, I was admiring my
1971 Award signed by Joe Canale and John West.
You see, I treasure these symbols of friendship.
Tell Joe Grenko that I'm glad that his name is

printed on your letterhead. His signature is
distinctive and would be hard to copy.

Sincerely,
Fred

Colorado State University
Fort Collins, Colorado 80523

Dear Joe:
This week I received the honorary membership

certificate for 1975 for the Midwest Association of
Golf Course Superintendents. Needless to say, I
appreciate very much this kind act by your Associa-
tion. I would appreciate it if you would express my
appreciation to the other members of the Board of
Directors of the M.A.G.C.S.
Each month I read the "Bull Sheet" and think of

the many fine superintendents in the Chicago area.
Thank you.

J. D. Butler
Turf Management Specialist

University of Rhode Island
Kingston, R.1. 02881

Dear Mr. Grenko:
This will acknowledge receipt of your recent letter

and of the Midwest Association of Golf Course
Superintendents Honorary Membership Certificate
and card for 1975. I greatly appreciate your continued
recognition of my interest and activity in behalf of
Golf Turf and the Superintendents who manage these
turf areas. The certificate is on display in my office.
If you are in this area do drop in for a visit. Also, if I
can be of any assistance to your Midwest Association,
please let me know.
With all best wishes.

Eliot C. Roberts
Professor

Joseph J. Grenko
214 South Valley Drive
Lindenhurst, IL 70046

Dear Joe:
Again my brother Joe and I want to thank you and

your fellow members of the Midwest for the
happiness you have given us in renewing our
honorary memberships in the association.
The Midwest was where Joe and I began in golf

and where we started Golfdom. Our teachers and
supporters were men who founded the Greenkeepers
association and the Midwest association. We always
have been 'very proud to think of how they pioneered
in establishing the high standard of golf course
maintenance that generally prevails throughout the
country. We regard ourselves as very lucky to be
made members of your team.
Our thanks and best wishes to you all.

Sincerely,
Herb Graffis

Mr. Joseph J. Grenko
Secretary-Treasurer
Midwest Association of
Golf Course Superintendents

Dear Joe:
Please convey my sincere appreciation to your

membership for again conferring an Honorary
Membership on me. We feel that the Midwest
Association of Golf Course Superintendents is among
the few truly great groups in North America. Your
leadership in the improvement of golf course
superintendent's status, education and recognition
has been a guide to many other groups.
We in Wisconsin hope that our ties can be further

strengthened by renewing the joint meetings most of
us enjoyed in the past.
If t can be of any service whatever, please give me

a call.
James M. Latham, Jr.
Chief Field Agronomist

Turf Service Bureau, Milorganite

Sewerage Commission of the
City of Milwaukee

Dear Mr. Grenko:
I deeply appreciate the action taken again this year

by the Midwest Association of Golf Course
Superintendents in making me an Honorary Member
for 1975.
At least this year I feel a Iittle less guilty than in

the last few years, in that I was able to participate in
your fine Midwest Clinic in early December of last
year.
I hope you can express my appreciation to the

membership at large. If we can be of any help with
respect to turfgrass matters, don't hesitate to ask.

Charles G. Wilson, Director
Agronomy and Marketing

Mr. Joseph J. Grenko
Secretary-Treasurer
Midwest Association of
Golf Course Superintendents

Dear Joe:
Should like to thank you and Midwest Association

of Golf Course Superintendents for honoring me with
membership in your association. It was most
thoughtful of you and I am grateful for the
consideration.

James R. Watson
Vice President, Toro

Dear Mr. Grenko:
I would like to thank you most sincerely for the

recent notice that I am honored with a 1975 Honorary
Membership Award to the Midwest Association of
Golf Course Superintendents. I can assure you that
this honor is sincerely appreciated.
Thank you also for the privilege of attending your

meetings and functions. I can assure that I will do my
utmost to attend these functions.
Thanks again for the honor. I will display my

Membership Certificate and card with pride.
Larry Rouse

President III. P.G.A.



Thisyear isa real puzzle •••
let Burdett's help you solve it!

We understand your problem - this
time of shortages is giving everyone fits,
especially us if we haven't what you want
right now. But we think in a lot of cases,
we may be able to provide a worthy
substitute.

Why not give us a jingle and see it we've
got something at our place that'll do the
job for you.

flU""ETT's
TURF, AGRICULTURE. RECREATION}) SUPPLIES .nd CHEMICALS

SWIft Road at North Avenue. 13121629-1123
P. O. Box 1B6. Lombard, Illinois 60148

Greater Chicago Club
Managers Association

Gentlemen:
I acknowledge, with great pleasure the honorary

membership in your Association.
I must assure you that, as President of the Greater

Chicago Club Managers Association, and on behalf of
the Midwest Chapter, it will be a priviledge for me to
attend your functions.
May I extend heartfelt thanks for this award.

Sincerely,
Matthew J. Morgan, C.C.M.

Chicago. pistrict GoH Association

Dear Mr. Grenko:
Thank you very much for extending Honorary

Membership for 1975 in the Midwest Association of
Golf Course Superintendents.
Your Association has been doing, and I am certain

will continue, excellent work in this area. I am indeed
delighted to be a part of it!
I hope to be able to attend your meetings w.henever

possible.
Dennis F. Davenport

ALL MAJOR TURF SUPPLIES

• PAR-EX
• Vertagreen
• Du Pont
• Diamond Shamrock
• Sand Blasters
• Cyclones
• Fore Par

TURF
SUPPLY CO.

Box 182 - Steger, III.
747-0630

To the members of the Midwest Association of Golf
Course Superintendents. Your kind expression of
sympathy and the sending of a beautiful wreath of
flowers to the funeral services of Almira D. are
gratefully acknowledged and appreciated by the
family of Norman W. Stelter.

by Stanley Rachesky
Entomologist-University of Illinois

The golf course superintendent is very much aware
of the horde of insects intent upon destroying the
property entrusted to his care. Occasionally, we can
avoid or at least reduce the ravages of the insects
upon our grasses, trees, shrubs or flowers without
the use of an insecticide. But, to control most insects,
the insecticide is the only logical answer.
By the careful use of insecticides, the golf course

superintendent can enjoy reasonable freedom from
worry from the insect world without endangering the
environment or himself. It is up to each applicator to
handle, apply, and store insecticides safely.
In using the following tables, always read the

footnotes before using the insecticide product. They
list precautions and other pertinent information.
Leaflets describing the life history, habits and

damage of specific insects and their control, may be
obtained by writing to me at the University of Illinois,
10 N. LaSalle St., Room 250, Chicago, Illinois 60602.

Ameroca's foremost

turf fertilizer

Distributed by
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George A. Davis, Inc::.
544/1IIorth,.., Hi,IIw." Clliu,o,lIli.oi.60630 312-163-6363, ,

NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH CORP.
222 South Central Ave.
St. Louis, Missouri 63105


